
School District of Manawa
Board of Education
November 3, 2022

NOTICE OF NO ACTION

Members of the Board of Education are conducting a listening session for secondary staff
on Thursday, November 3, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. in the MS/HS Library.

Public notice is hereby given that a quorum of the full Manawa Board of Education may
be present at the event as noted above.

The Board of Education will not conduct any governmental business during this time.
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